
Highlights 
February 2016 

During the month of February, the Menifee Union School District Governing Board took 

the following actions:  ratified the contract with Sunesys, to provide fiber network solutions between the 

District Education Center and sites to accommodate additional bandwidth requirements; ratified the contract 
with SEHI Computer Products, Inc. to provide Network Electronics; accepted the Menifee Union School Dis-
trict Sunshine Proposal for 2015/16 Negotiations with Menifee Teachers Association, and the MUSD Classified 
Union; approved the appointment of the following Administrative positions, Mr. Sergio Reyes Gonzales  as 
Principal of Freedom Crest Elementary School effective Feb. 24, 2016, and Mrs. Sandy Vilas as Principal of 
Southshore, effective May, 16 2016.  
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Our Governing Board in Action 

Principal, Mr. Mike Reyes, and Teacher Mr. Robert Trujillo, presented a School Snapshot of the activities at Evans Ranch 
Elementary School. The slides featured students as they were taking part in many coding activities, learning to work collab-

oratively, and Skyping with professionals in the Technology filed in Silicon Valley. Students were shown using a number of 
devices, which will help to prepare them for the jobs of the future.  

 

Dr. Karen Valdes, Assistant Superintendent, 
Curriculum & Instruction presented Public 

Information for Educator Effectiveness  
Funding.  

 

 

 
 

Presentations 
Suzanne Speck of School Services of Califor-
nia, Inc., presented the findings of a compre-

hensive Special Education Study Report.  The 
study indicated several strengths and areas of 
need within the District.  

 


